
The Kairos 38 retreat, specifically for high school

juniors and seniors from St. Francis, St. Cletus and 

St. John of the Cross, is being offered the weekend

of 

March Kairos Retreat 
HELLO JUNIORS AND SENIORS,

We are very excited to announce the

MARCH 10 - 13, 2022 

CABRINI RETREAT CENTER, DES PLAINES

Registration is open

Click here to download the form 

 Return completed forms with payment to St. John of the Cross 

by Friday, February 25, 2022.




Grab a friend and sign up soon or come on your own and meet new

friends. Either way, be sure to sign up right away, as we anticipate

that demand will be high! 




https://www.stjohnofthecross.org/ourpages/auto/2021/8/2/41589301/K38%20Registration.pdf?rnd=1643663699464

